
582: 

MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE JUNE 23, 1997 CONTINUED 
the Sheriffs Office and if there are any policy questions, the Sheriff may 
request clarification from the Board. 

Griffin mentioned that there had been a problem collecting 
Cour thouse/Administration Building access cards when employees terminate their 
Tulsa County employment. Chairman asked Edwards to prepare a resolution for 
Budget Board approval addressing the need for county officers to collect cards 

or pay for same out of their budget at $6 each. Griffin will send a list to 
County officers of all those currently shown as having access cards so officials 
can make corrections. 

Meeting adjourned at 9:44 a.m. 
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